
Bethel Blast for the Week of July 28, 2025
New Website
Exciting news! Our church has a brand-new website!  Thanks to a lot of hard work by our Administrative Assistant, Georgia Zeh, we have a new website up and running.  The new web address is umchurchbethel.org.  On the website you can find upcoming events and meetings, and you can also find videos of Pastor John’s sermons.  Right now, you can find all the sermons from the current series in Galatians.  The site is still a work in progress and more content will be coming, so keep checking!
Sunday Worship
Pastor John is continuing his series through Galatians.  This week’s sermon is from Galatians 2: 15-21, and is entitled, “The Price of the Gospel.”  Communion will also be served at both the 8:30 and 10:30 services.  Seekers Class will meet in the library at 9:00am.
Mark your calendars for our next combined service, on Sunday August 31, at 10:00am.  Dave Ellis, from the Gideon’s, will be sharing the latest news from that Bible ministry and ways we can be involved in getting God’s Word into the hands of people around the world.
Liturgists Needed
If you would like to serve as a liturgist for the 10:30 service, please email Pastor John at pastorjk11@gmail.com.  The liturgist leads the Call to Worship, Affirmation of Faith, and reads the Scriptures.  The commitment is for one Sunday a month.
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